




Dear members and friends of Our Savior’s,

Greetings in the name of our Savior Jesus Christ.  The somber season of Lent is almost over
and we will soon be transitioning to the joyous season of Easter.  Jesus is the light of the
world. He came to dispel the darkness that shrouded us by sin and death. His light shone
brightly when he was lifted up on a cross to die in order to take away our death. And his
light exploded in brilliance when he rose from the dead to prove that he is the world’s
Savior. Through the good news of God’s Word, the light of Jesus Christ shines on us to
awaken us from the slumber of sin and darkness of death.

Praise be to God for Jesus, whose light from the cross and empty grave shines on us. Led by
his light, we can get up in the morning to live life, “always giving thanks to God the Father
for everything, in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ” (Ephesians 5:20).

Confirmation

Just a reminder to students and parents that 7 sermon
summaries need to be completed.  The sermon summery
sheets are in the library right next to the door to Pastor’s
office.  The services are all archived online - or even better
join us for worship at church. Parents of 8th grade
confirmation students, we need to schedule a date for
Confirmation Sunday.

Adult Bible Class

Sunday morning bible class are again being held after church. 
Our topic is “The Glory of the Lord”.  These classes are also
livestreamed via Facebook.  

Finances

Thank you all for your financial support.  We are indeed blessed as a congregation that our
members and friends give generously to support the work of the Lord at our Savior’s and
throughout the world.  
Several options are now available for electronic giving.  We have links on our Facebook
page and on our Website so people who are online can use PayPal - and they do.  You can
also set up a direct deposit to Our Savior’s.  We can provide you with the information you
need to take to your bank to get that set up.
If you have any Thrivent Action Grants that you would like to use, we have several
upcoming projects that could use a boost.  Give Pastor a call for details.



Benefit
There is a benefit planned for Stan Nelson on Sunday June 19th.  He has been diagnosed
with cancer and is currently undergoing treatment.  The benefit will be held at the old
school in South Shore. For more information call Peggy Meyer 605-880-5101 or Jon Meyer
605-881-5036.

LWMS - check out the poster included in the newsletter

Holy Week
In the days leading up to Easter, we will have many opportunities to gather together in
worship.  Our plan is to livestream all of these services on Facebook.  
It kicks off on April 10th as we celebrate Jesus entry into
Jerusalem on Palm Sunday.  

On Thursday April 14th we will have our Maundy Thursday
service at 7:30.  During that service we will celebrate the
Lord’s Supper.  We will also have a soup supper starting at
6:00pm.

On Friday April 15th we will hold our Good Friday service
will be held at 7:30pm.  There will be NO soup supper prior
to the service.

Our Easter Celebration will be Sunday April 17th at 9:00 am. 
There are invitations at church.  Take as many as you need. 
Invite your friends, relatives, neighbors, coworkers.  Let’s
tell as many people as possible about the risen Savior and invite them to come join us as we
rejoice in his resurrection.  If you would like to bring a lily or make a donation to purchase
a lily to help beautify the church please feel free to do so.  Easter breakfast will be served
from 7:30 to 8:30 that morning.  

Please call me if you have any questions.

Pastor Ken Nelson
Our Savior’s Lutheran Church
PO Box 68 South Shore SD 57263
oursaviors@sstel.net
605-756-4259 - office 605-880-0436 - cell / text
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